'TELEGRAMS: SURVEYOR. GOTHENBURG.

DERS, GBG. 3564, 12, 60,

TELEPHONE No. 124230

LLOYD’S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

Jiirntorget 3,

Gothenburg SV, .. lst February, 1961.

LECEIVEL
104
The Secretary, 3 - FEB 1961
-I-D_. N:D, __O_,H.!. ang ‘..,-n-,uom!mf‘m’

Dear Sir,

"George L. Parkhurst".

With reference to your classing letter of 27th ultimo
we would explain that the absence of a Cl1 report appears
to “Be due to a misinterpretation of your letter of
9th December 1959 ref. Classn.C in which you advised us
that a Report Cll need not be placed on board.

Some delay may now be experienced in preparing
the report owing to heavy pressure of work in the
Uddevalla district and we trust this may be taken into
consideration.

Yours faithfully,
THE SURVEYORS, Gothenburg







